Executive Board Meeting Ames
April 29, 2006
Present: Albrecht, Price, Clark , Konig, Baumgartner, Hansen, Kyle Matticks, Coles, Spina, Salinas , and Arnold .
Called to order 2:35 . Bruce welcomed everyone old and new.
Jim Price has volunteered for the SW Area Steward.
MMS: Arnold/Coles That the IPWU change the billed rate of Iowa Postal Solidarity from $215 per page to $250 per page. Passed unanimous.
MMS: Arnold/Coles The IPWU will pay for port to port travel and union hotels for the national delegates (6) with the remainder of the $12,000 to be divided equitably. Passed unanimous.
It was suggested that we ransack Bruce’s car for Jon’s checks.
Area Steward Kim Karol’s files will be stored with files at Des Moines local.
Bruce said that we need to continue having meetings for MAL’s, to maintain them as members and hopefully affiliate them with the IFL as well as, locals need to start sending delegates to IFL conventions.
There was discussion on solicitations for union printers for the Solidarity. The current printer’s prices haven’t changed in about 4 or 5 years, it is not likely that anyone else will print for less.
Spina questioned the next Tri-State on whether it is a 6-pack or what? It is thought that the 6-pack is only supposed to be on odd number years so it should be the Tri-State only. Someone needs to call Dennis Taff to clarify this issue.
MMS: Konig/Hansen to adjourn. Passed unanimous
Adjourned 2:50
Respectfully submitted,
Chuck Konig 
